
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be using expanded noun phrases and conjunctions within our 

writing. We will be planning a letter which we will be writing the following week.  

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to multiply by 2, 5 and 10 and learning how 
to divide. 

 

In Science, we will be working collaboratively to gather information and create a 
poster about how the sun appears to move across the sky. 

 

In IPC, we will be learning about different forms of communication. We will be 
learning some Arabic greetings and exploring how animals communicate with 

each other. 

 

In PSHE, we will be learning about healthy eating. We will start to learn about 
different food groups.  

 

In ICT, we will be continuing to develop our presentations on PowerPoint. We will 
learn about presentation skills such as good eye contact and speaking clearly.  

 

For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in with 
your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this sound in on 

Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to spelling.  

 

Mr Chad’s group: ‘d’ as in dig, and ‘o’ as in top.  
Ms Nadine’s group: ‘th’ as in this and think.  

Mr Spencer’s group: ‘igh’ as in fight.  

Mrs Burgess’ group: words ending in ‘st’, ‘lp’ and ‘lk’, as in must, help and milk.  
Ms Dianne’s group: ‘or’ as in form, and ‘ur’ as in fur.  

Ms Claire’s group: ‘ie’ as in pie, and ‘ea’ as in dream.  

Ms Dipti’s group: 10 Year 2 Tricky/High Frequency Words, as found in their 
communication book.   

Ms Clara and Ms Asma’s groups:  ‘Week 15’ from the Year 2 Spelling list; the words 

can be found in their communication book.  

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 Ties are available from Reception. Please ensure your child is wearing a tie as part of their 

school uniform.  

  The week ahead in Year 2         (8-12 April 2018) 



 Term 3 begins on Sunday 8 March.   

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 


